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?   News of Sister Bhagwati from Zimbabwe ?  
 
Dear divine brothers and sisters, 
 
Greetings & Om Shanti from Sister Vedanti, Service Companions, 
Sisters, Brothers & All Baba's Children of Africa.  Specially writing to 
inform you all that Sister Bhagwati who was born in Zimbabwe took 
Baba's Knowledge 28 years ago in Bulawayo Zimbabwe and dedicated 
her life to Baba's service 23 years ago & had served in many centre's 
namely: Zimbabwe, Zambia, Kenya, Malawi, Madagascar, Ethiopia 
Uganda, Botswana, South Africa, India, Australia and Fiji. 
 
Sister Bhagwati had just returned to Kenya from Madhuban after meeting 
Bapdada on 31st Dec'02 & 18th Jan'03. Our Bhagwatiben who had a lot 
of problems with her intestines was operated on 27th Jan'03 & was 
discharged on 1st Feb'03.  Due to complications she was admitted in 
hospital again on 5th Feb'03 & due to complications, had further tests and 
was in the intensive care unit at the hospital till the end.  Physically, the 
body suffered quite a bit, but we were all constantly with her till her last 
night & gave her a lot of power of yoga. 
 
Sister Bhagwati left her physical body Friday 7th March 2003 at 12.25am 
in the Hospital.   
 
Please send Condolences on the Below tele phone / e-mail. 
 
Nairobi Centre:  
Tel: 254-2-3743572/ 3741239/ 3741849 
 bkwsugm@holidaybazaar.com  
 


